
Announcement  
 
Good afternoon, please send the message below to all parents/caregivers: 
  

Manitoba Education has announced all staff will return to school in the fall on 

Wednesday, September 2, 2020. Students will return on Tuesday, September 8, 

2020. We do not know yet if this will be a full return to school for all students or if 

it will involve a partial/gradual return. We are also waiting for further information 

regarding protocols for student transportation in the fall, and what may be required 

in terms of social distancing measures on buses and/or in schools. 

  

We know families need to plan accordingly, and as soon as we have more 

information it will be shared immediately. The school year calendar for 2020-2021 

will be revised and redistributed as soon as we are able to do so. Thank you. 
 


